
   

  
  

The Head of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to launch
a criminal case on the beating a 10-year-old child in Novosibirskaya
oblast

 

  

In social networks, there were some messages about the intention of Novosibirsk's citizens to appeal
to the Head of the Russian Investigative Committee in connection with the beating of a 10-year-old
child by other children on August 12, 2022. It was reported that the young boy stood up for another
child who had an argument with aggressive teenagers, and the beaten boy was subsequently
hospitalized with a concussion.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee instructed Mr. Zaripov V.B., acting Head of the
regional Investigative Directorate, to launch a criminal case and report on the situation. The progress
of the order's execution is a subject to control in the Main Investigative Directorate.
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